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I would like to voice my support for HB 3294. Restrictive covenants currently existing 

in homeowner deeds are illegal and have been since the Fair Housing Act of 1968. 

The fact that they still exist is shameful. The removal of this language is not straight-

forward and has to be initiated by the homeowner. Simplifying this process is long-

overdue. Let's erase the scourge of racism from our community. Sincerely, May 

Khadem 


